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From: Dawn Pearson  
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 3:32 PM
To: Jeff.Yurek@pc.ola.org
Cc: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Feedback: Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion Project, #EB-2019-0159
 
Dear Minister,
I am writing to respectfully ask you hold a fully transparent, oral public hearing to discuss the
plan by Enbridge Gas to build a huge new gas pipeline through a provincially significant
wetland in Hamilton. This pipeline will be used to import American fracked gas into Ontario
in order to enable an increase of the output of our polluting gas-fired power plants by up to
400%.
It will threaten a provincially significant wetland and the three watersheds connected to it.
In the midst of a climate emergency, it is imperative to have public input on a project that will
keep Canada from meeting its carbon reduction commitment.
 
Sincerely,
Dawn Pearson
 




